Koats for Kids Drive at AWARE

Winter Coats Hats

Snow Pants Mittens
Boots Scarves

NO Sweatshirts or Fleecel

Please Donate Here!

Our AWARE Koats for Kids drive is underway, and we re collecting gently used winter gear
through September 28 at several Evansville locations.

We especially need snow pants and boots for children in 4K through 5th grade. Please note: no
sweatshirts or fleece items.

Want to help in another way? All donated items are washed before distribution, and we're looking
for volunteers to take a load (or two) home to launder.

To learn more or get involved, contact Amy Floan at afloan@community-action.org.



